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Risk reviews were carried out in the period with the PMs for Signalling, Communication and Control, Roads and 

Drainage, Structures, Network Rail, the Depot and Section lA and the outstanding Mudfa works. All treatment plans 
were reviewed and updated. The risks below are those high-level risks identified by the lnfraco Director as 

currently facing the lnfraco team. The risk relating to a commercial dispute has now occurred and is being 
controlled by tie management with a number of issues currently going through the Dispute Resolution Process (DRP) 

and several others being prepared to enter the DRP. An additional risk was added to this list in Period 1. This new 
item was added following the visible decreasing of progress in the off-street section following tie's decision to refuse 

BSC permission to commence work at specific on-street sections. 

There were two drawdowns on the project risk and contingency allowance in the period. These were for street 

lighting on section 6A (£2,049) and the additional scope of works at Edinburgh Park Private Utilities (£54,284). 

End 

Give me a call if you've any probs. 

Mark Hamill 
Risk and Insurance Manager 
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Edinburgh Trams 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HO 

Tel: (+44) 
Mobile: (+44 
Email: mark. hamill@tie. ltd. uk 
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